
SB 219 – Designating certain healthcare providers as being ineligible to 

purchase professional liability insurance from the healthcare stabilization 

fund. 

 
 

Rich & Ann Lorenzo 

Lawrence, KS 

Senate District #3 

 

 

Honorable Chairman Gossage and Members of the Senate Health & Welfare Committee: 

 

I am writing this letter to express my concerns with SB 219.  Under no circumstance should 

Kansas taxpayers be paying to subsidize abortion clinics.  Therefore, I would NOT be ok with 

any abortion clinic being allowed to purchase insurance through the Health Stabilization Fund.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rich & Ann Lorenzo 

Lawrence, KS 


